

DATE:

February 5, 2010

To:

Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM:

Robert E Shannon, City Attorney

Q48

SUBJECT:

Revised Memo Re: Ordinance Regulating Medical Marijuana

After conferring with the Mayor, I have continued for one week the currently scheduled second reading of the proposed Medical Marijuana Ordinance.

This will permit the City Council, on <u>February 16, 2010</u>, to hear testimony from the District Attorneys office and from one or more law enforcement experts, addressing concerns relating to the current proposal.

Please call me if you have questions.

cc: Patrick West, City Manager